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Message from the Principal 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to say how proud I am of our Year 6 children 
who have worked really hard and remained focussed throughout 
their SATs.  This week they are enjoying their residential trip to 
Charterhouse Activity Centre and were having a fabulous time 
when I visited them earlier this week.   

As an Academy, we have been working to get ready for our 150th 
Exhibition next week. Please remember everyone is dressing up 
from the era we have been studying next Friday, I am looking 
forward to seeing the varied costumes. Please don’t miss the 
opportunity to see our amazing exhibition in the Victory Hall next 
week celebrating this momentous event.  

There is lots going on in our community over the coming weeks 
to celebrate our 150th anniversary, the Platinum Jubilee and the 
half term holidays, so please have a look at our Community News 
pages to make sure you don’t miss out!  

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Hodder, Principal  

Principal:  

Mrs Samantha Hodder    

Tel: 01934 626 769  

Email: office@uva.clf.uk  

Website: www.uphillvillageacademy.clf.uk 

Class Photos  

Please join us for Sports Day on Thursday 7th July.   

Key Stage 2 (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) will hold their Sports Day from 9.15am until 11.00am.  

Children in Key Stage 2 can wear their PE Kit to school. For Sports Day children’s PE kit should be either 
a white t-shirt or a House colour t-shirt, navy or black shorts and trainers. Please ensure your child 

brings their full school uniform, in a named plastic bag, to change into for after the event.     

EYFS & Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and Year 2) will hold their Sports Day from 2.00pm until 3.00pm. 

Children in EYFS & Key Stage 1 should come to school wearing full school uniform and have their PE Kit 
in school on this day. For Sports Day children’s PE kit should be either a white t-shirt or a House colour   

t-shirt, navy or black shorts and trainers or daps. 

Children can wear a t-shirt or hat of their House colour if they wish. We will be adding a sticker to 
your child’s reading record after half term showing their house colour. 

 If the weather is sunny, please ensure your child has sun cream applied before coming to school and 
has a sun hat and a water bottle with them. Unfortunately, this event is weather dependent and a 

decision will be made on Wednesday 6th July as to whether this will go ahead.          

Parents are welcome to join us to cheer on their child(ren) for one or both of the sessions.   

Photography & Filming  

May we remind parents that we do NOT allow filming or photography at Sports Day. We will endeavor 
to take lots of photographs and these will be uploaded to the academy Twitter account (@uphillvillage)

and to the website (www.uphillvillageacademy.co.uk).  

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.  

    Sports Day  

Next week, on 
Thursday 26th May, 
Tulip Photography 

will be visiting school 
to take our class 

photographs.  

Our Year 6 children will have their 
individual photograph taken, as a 

memento as their final year in 
primary school. Children should 

wear full school uniform and school 
jumpers MUST be worn.   

mailto:sam.hodder@uphillprimary.co.uk


 

 

Dates for the diary  
May  

Tuesday 24th     Year 4 Folly Farm Trip Parent Meeting 
      at 3.15pm 

Wednesday 25th - Sunday 28th  150 year Exhibition @ Victory Hall  

Thursday 26th     Class & Year 6 Leavers Photographs 

Friday 27th     150th Anniversary - Dress –Up Day   

Friday  27th     END OF TERM 5 

June  

Monday 6th     START OF TERM 6  

Monday 13th     Saturn Class - Wild Place Trip    

Tuesday 14th     Sunshine Class - Wild Place Trip 

Wednesday 15th    Rainbow Class - Wild Place Trip 

Thursday 16th & 17th    Year 4 Folly Farm Residential Trip 

Monday 20th     PTFA Textile Recycling @ 9.00am   

July  

Saturday 2nd     Academy & Village Fete  

Thursday 7th     Sports Day   

Friday 8th      INSET DAY (school closed to pupils)  

Friday 22nd     INSET DAY (school closed to pupils)  

      END OF ACADEMIC YEAR 

We have a large number of 
school jumpers and 

cardigans in lost property. 
We are only able to return 
these items to your child if 

they are clearly labelled with 
their full name.  

Unfortunately these jumpers 
and cardigans will end up in 

the next PTFA’s  preloved 
uniform sale.  Please label 
your child’s clothing so we 
are able to return them.  

As many of you are aware, Uphill Village Academy will be 150 years old this year! We are delighted to be 
celebrating this special occasion throughout next week. To celebrate the work the children have been 
doing for the exhibition in the Victory Hall, we are asking each year group to dress up, on Friday 27th 

May,  from the era they have been studying. Below are some ideas for outfits;  

EYFS/Year1; 1990’s Children can dress up as mum or dad, they’ll tell you what they wore when they 
were young! 

Year 2; 1960’s/70’s/80’s  The 70’s saw flares, big floral patterns and flower power but obviously we 
love a bit of 80’s neon colour and leg warmers! 

Year 3/4 ; WW1 & WW2  Flat caps, waistcoats, tank tops, and school shorts are a great place to start. 

Year 5/6; Victorians A long brown dress or trousers, a waistcoat or a white floppy maid cap, it was a 
dowdy era! 

We will be holding a special lunchtime with a ‘Grab Bag’ lunch outside in the back playground (weather 
permitting). We will be decorating the playground and tables in red, white and blue and have flags, 

bunting  & of course a birthday cake!! 

The Village Society are also kindly donating a commemorative book for every family. We are  really 
looking forward to these celebrations and we hope all our families can support this truly special 

birthday!  

Sunny weather  

Lost Property  

Can we remind parents that 
all children MUST have a sun 
hat/cap in school every day. 

A high factor sun cream 
should applied before arrival 
at school. We are unable to 
apply suncream for children. 

Please ensure your child has 
a refillable water bottle in 

class everyday.  



 

 

Celebrate the Platinum Jubilee in the Village  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Community News  
 

In conjunction with Uphill Village Society, we are 
holding an exhibition of times passed for the 
school and village and this will be held at the 
Victory Hall. Ex Headteachers and staff will be 

making special appearances on various days to talk 
about their time at Uphill Village Academy and as 

a school we will be displaying work from the 
children  focusing on what was school like for 

different periods of history leading from Victorian 
times.  

The exhibition will be open to the public during 
the afternoons from Wednesday 25th May to 

Sunday 28th May.  

Please find time to pop along in the afternoon, 
your children will be delighted to show you their 

work.  

 Thanks to Stewart Castle for all  the hard work put 
in to making this event possible.  

 Don’t miss out on this wonderful exhibition!  

This Saturday (21st May)   

10am—4pm  

Enjoy a stroll around the 
village and grab yourself a 

bargain!    
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